Note No: 171/10

The Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland
presents its compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations, and has the

henour to refer to his communicatipnof 28 Julv 2010 G CS532010LAS (Coptinental,

Shelf Notification), regarding receipt of the submission made by the Republic of Maldives
to the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf.

The United Kingdom notss that the submission of the Republic of Maldives doss not

fgkﬁ full aceniint of the 200 naiitical mila Fiecharice and Envirnnmant 7Zanae of tha Qri!":gh

»l.




